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Minutes for Cybersecurity Industry Advisory Board (CIAB) 

November 13, 2020 at 10:00 A.M (Via Zoom) 

Attended by: Dr. Frederick Adkins, Dr. Francisco Alarcon, Mr. Robert Buckingham, Mr. Kevin 

Dodds, Mr. Tom Dugas, Dr. Soundararajan Ezekiel, Dr. Waleed Farag, Mr. Dom Glavach, Mrs. 

Karen Pizarchik, Mr. Daniel Saylor, Mr. Nigel Wright, Dr. Xinwen Wu 

Introduction of the IUP CIAB Members: 

1. Dr. Francisco Alarcon: Chair of the IUP Department of Mathematical and Computer Sciences. 

2. Dr. Rick Adkins: Assistant Chairperson for Computer Science Programs in the Mathematical 

and Computer Sciences Department. 

3. Mr. Robert Buckingham: Senior Director Information Systems Presbyterian SeniorCare 

Network and Vice President InfraGard. 

4. Mr. Kevin Dodds: CIO at S&T Bank. Numerous Security, compliance, and criminology 

backgrounds. Previous experience of NCIS. 

5. Mr. Tom Dugas: Assistant Vice President and Chief Information Security Officer for 

Duquesne University. Network security awareness, cybersecurity awareness and strategy. 

Speaks and talks nationally on cybersecurity. 

6. Dr. Soundararajan Ezekiel: Professor of Computer Science. 

7. Dr. Waleed Farag: Director of the IUP Institute for Cybersecurity and Professor of Computer 

Science. Dr. Farag managed several active federally funded projects at IUP.  

8. Mr. Dom Glavach: Chief Security Officer and Chief Strategist at Cyber SN: Technology SaaS. 

General defense of information and consulting firm leadership. Specializing with research in 

exploitation and vehicle security (offensive security). 

9. Karan Pizarchik: Assistant Dean, IUP Kopchick College of Natural Sciences and Mathematics. 

10. Mr. Nigel Wright: Technical Program Manager, Uber. 

11. Dr. Xinwen Wu: Associate Professor of Computer Science. 

12. Mr. Daniel Saylor: Secretary of the IUP Cybersecurity Club and student researcher. 

Formal Welcome to the Advisory Board 

Creation of the chair position of the board 
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1. The CIAB members decided to conduct the board chairperson election after the 

meeting via email. 

Declaration the board main objectives  

1. To 
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only Cybersecurity students and discussed the importance of mapping the curriculum 

to various standards.  

a. Mapping security technology to NIST NCWF and other standards was also  

suggested by Mr. Dodds. 

Future Planning 

1. It is decided that the board will provide a written recommendation report within four 

to six weeks. 

2. Chair election will be conducted by emails. 

3. The panel discusses the next meeting date and decided it will be in late March or early 

April. 

Meeting was adjourned at 11:10 AM 

 

Respectfully submitted by Mr. Saylor and Dr. Farag 

 

 


